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Montreal, 30th. November 1823.

My Dear Sir

I have the honor of transmetting to you herewith

an Extract of a Letter from Colonel Darleul, Dated, "Quebre, 21th. Novemr. 1823.

Anthorzing the employment of an Annoucer at York, and Amhertburgh,

for the Repair of Indian Guns etc.

And I beg leave to call your attention to the

accompanging Extracts of a letter, also from Colonel Darlinl, Dated Quebec

27th. October 1823 - and request you will be so good as to inform me

What Day in the year would be the morts convenient for etambling

the Wounded Indians at Fort George, Spresuance, instead of Sineston

for the purpose of Riexamination before a Michael Board; and how

far the observations contained in this Extract, apply to the Wounded

Pensiones in Appu Canada

Will you also have the goodness

to forward to me as soon as possible the statement required by

Indian Affairs (EG 10, volume 41, pp. 22,160 - 22,
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